FRANKLIN COUNTY

Notice of Public Hearing on 2019 Proposed Budget

A Public Hearing will be held on the Franklin County FY2019 Proposed Budget during the
regularly scheduled Commissioners’ Court Meeting on Monday, September 10, 2018 at 9 a.m. in
the County Courtroom, 200 N. Kaufman, Mt. Vernon, TX. This budget will raise more total
property taxes than last year’s budget by $224,131; an 3.89% increase from last year’s budget
and of that amount, $44,751 is tax revenue to be raised from new property added to the tax roll
this year. The ad valorem tax rate required to fund this budget exceeds the effective tax rate.



